
NOTICE 
 
To: All Students, Faculty of Management Studies 
 
Subject: Academic Activities During the 2nd week of June 2025 
 
Please be informed that the lectures scheduled for 9th and 11th June 2025 will 

be conducted online due to travel disruptions caused by the Poson Festival, 

which will be centered in Mihintale. 

 

Lectures from the 12th of June onwards will be held physically as originally 

planned. 

 

 

 

Senior Assistant Registrar 

Faculty of Management Studies 

02/06/2025 

 

 
 

 


